

THE MPE PTA TIMES



NO.20220525

WEDNESDAY, MAY 25, 2022

LAST DAY OF SCHOOL EDITION



Important Dates:

7/1/2022- www.ptamosspark.com reopens for 22-23 school year 8/10- First day of school!

Congratulations to our newly elected PTA Board for the 2022-2023 school year. Committe chair and volunteer positions still availble for next year. Want to be a volunteer, stay in touch over the summer by following us on Facebook!

President: Alisha Vozella
Recording Secretary: Fatima Mederos
Treasurer: Caroline Henderson
Corresponding Secretary: Lauren Curlew
1st Vice President: Open Position
2nd Vice President/ Membership and Ad Sales: Laura Buhain
3rd Vice President/ Teacher Liaison: Marisol Winokur



Yearbooks have all been distributed! We have a limited quantity of extra yearbooks available. If you are interested in purchasing a copy, email yearbook@ptamosspark.com.



We finished out the year with some amazing fun and spectacular surprises! The weather behaved and the 5th grade celebration carnival was a success! Thank you to all the volunteers who made this event possible!



We then treated the entire school to performances by Curbside Circus! Students were given popcorn and a MPE souvenir pennant to enjoy with the show and celebrate a successful school year! Thank you to the volunteers who came out to decorate, pop popcorn and facilitate this event!





www.ptamosspark.com